
FAREWELL FOR MARK HEMPHILL
When:  	 Tuesday 28 November 2017, 6.30pm-8.30pm
Where: 	 Ewan House, Knox Preparatory School, Billyard Ave, Wahroonga

Parents are warmly invited to this special parent event to farewell our wonderful Head of the Prep, 
Mr Mark Hemphill.

Drinks and canapés will be served. Please note, this function is for parents only (no students).

Please RSVP at www.knox.nsw.edu.au/function by Friday 17 November.

For more information, please contact Megan Bailey, Community Relations Manager.
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